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Billy Blume <madvideos@gmail.com>

ORR Ladeeje Z. Harvey 2.18.23
2 messages

Bill B <madvideos@gmail.com> Sat, Feb 18, 2023 at 1:52 PM
To: PublicInformationOfficer <pio@augustaga.gov>

Good day,

I am requesting the following in regards to the May 2022 shooting of John Tarpley by Ladeeje Z. Harvey.

1. Incident report
2. Traffic citation
3. Body cam 
4. Dash cam

Thank you
Billy

PublicInformationOfficer <PIO@augustaga.gov> Mon, Feb 20, 2023 at 8:52 AM
To: Bill B <madvideos@gmail.com>

The Richmond County Sheriff’s Public Information Office received your open records request for the following:

 

I am requesting the following in regards to the May 2022 shooting of John Tarpley by Ladeeje Z. Harvey.

 

1. Incident report

2. Traffic citation

3. Body cam 

4. Dash cam

 

The incident report and citation are attached, redactions pursuant to OCGA 50-18-72(a)(20).

The body cam and dash cam are exempt from release pursuant to OCGA 50-18-72(a)(4).

 

Sgt. John Perry

Internal Affairs – Public Information Office
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Office of Professional Standards and Training

Richmond County Sheriff’s Office

400 Walton Way

Augusta, GA 30901

706.821.1112 Office

706.821.1462 Fax

[Quoted text hidden]

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT
CLICK on links, open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the
content is safe.]

This e-mail contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee, you should not
disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-
mail from your system. The City of Augusta accepts no liability for the content of this e-mail or for the consequences of any actions taken on the basis of
the information provided, unless that information is subsequently confirmed in writing. Any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those of
the author and do not necessarily represent those of the City of Augusta. E-mail transmissions cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as
information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for
any errors or omissions in the content of this message which arise as a result of the e-mail transmission. If verification is required, please request a hard
copy version.
AED:104.1

2 attachments

22-126669 Incident Report.pdf
81K

22-126669 Citation.pdf
7500K
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